
              
New Year’s  Day 
ANNOUNCEMENTS   

Priest’s announcement – as the people are sitting down:  
 

 

 
 

 Please take your Offertory 2019 Envelopes and do not forget to write your 

name and address on the envelope every time you give your donation to 

OLM. Please use the same number of the envelope that you have for the 

whole year.  
 

 

 The Parish Staff of Our Lady of Mercy wishes to acknowledge in deep 

gratitude to all our parishioners for your generous support and 

contributions to our parish during the past year. We would like to wish one 

and all a Blessed and Faith-filled New Year 2019.  
 


